
Superintendent Update
September 25, 2025



At the forefront of educational excellence

WHAT WE INTEND TO CREATE

Inspire dreams, build integrity and instill hope
in our students, our staff, our families and our communities.

OUR PURPOSE

Partner with students, staff, families and communities to challenge all 
students to achieve their greatest potential and become informed and 
engaged citizens.



Annual Family Satisfaction Survey

● An online survey was created to gather feedback from families 
regarding their satisfaction with NBAPS. 

● The survey will be available by QR code,  included in the District 
newsletter and will be sent out by building leaders several times 
during the survey window.

● The survey window will be open from September 26 - October 15.
Survey Link



Safety Through Shared Responsibility
● Full Time School Resource Officer and strong partnership with North Branch PD
● Clarity of expectations provided through Parent-Student Handbook
● Welcome Days provides a personalized start to the school year
● Standard Response Protocols from the "I Love U Guys" Foundation provide a strong foundation for 

emergency response
● Crossing Guards identified and trained
● Therapeutic Services Agency therapists available at all sites for mental health support
● People noticing and speaking up is essential

○ If something feels off, say something
○ Safety includes physical, emotional, and relational awareness
○ Partnership and communication are our most powerful tools

● Superintendent Column: Prioritizing Safety Together
● In process:

○ Bus Safety Training
○ E-Bike expectations
○ School Zone Safety Community Conversations



Walk and Roll around the corner

Walk and Roll to School is a month 
away! 
● Join NBAPS, the City of North 

Branch, and Chisago County SHIP 
for the fall Walk and Roll to School, 
starting at St. Gregory's Church. 

● It's a great way to get outside, get 
some exercise, and make new 
friends! 

● We'll see you there on 
Wednesday, Oct. 8. 



Together


